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9th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our European Language and Culture Week activities, we are having a French 

breakfast for S4 and S5 pupils on Tuesday 24th September during morning break. Pupils will be 

offered croissants and pains au chocolat with butter/jam as well as hot chocolate (made with 

milk) and orange squash. 

Please sign and return the permission slip below if you wish your son/daughter to have a French 

breakfast. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Christine Clark (Teacher of French) 

 

       @CedarbankSchool 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

I give permission for my son/daughter to have a French breakfast on 24th September. 

 

Name of pupil:……………………………………… 

 

Signature of parent/carer:…………………………………………… 

  


